
May 31, 2023

Brothers and Sisters,

We know that the wildfires in Nova Scotia have affected a number of
communities and many of our union Brothers and Sisters. We want to show
our support for the displaced residents who have been severely impacted
and the emergency response workers who are working hard to contain the
fires.

We will be setting up a drop-in reception centre in Sackville for anyone
impacted. More information on the centre location and opening will be
announced tomorrow. In the meantime, we are looking for members across
the Council to volunteer to assist with preparation of kits.

If you are interested in helping out, please contact dromero@acrc.ca or call
506-654-3849.

In Solidarity,

Deb Romero,
Executive Secretary Treasurer
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